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Comments: To whom it may concern,

I am writing to communicate my support for the Gold Peak Improvements Project as | believe that it would be
extremely beneficial not only to the athletes at SSCV but others such as the general public and athletes from
other areas who would be able to access our extended training venues.

We are so very fortunate to live in a community that supports the growth of our athletes and this would
tremendously help with that growth. SSCV has always been known as a premier club as well as Vail being a
world class resort so why not continue to improve on that.

The current arena that SSCV currently has to train on has become inadequate to meet the growing demands of
the athletes. This expansion would not only allow for much improved training spaces but also allow for an
improved competition venue, all i none great location, taking pressure off of other areas on Vail Mountain where
athletes sometimes have to train and compete.

| appreciate your continued support and hope you continue to support this project moving forward.

Best, Kim



